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Hello and welcome to our 4th edition of the 

Learning Letter. 

Hopefully everyone got the date for our High 

Ashurst assembly – it is on Friday 15th 

November at 9.10am.   We look forward to 

seeing you there to share our experiences of 

this fantastic trip. 

 

 

Thank You! 

 

To everyone who gave 

money for our FONDS 

collection. 

 

 

 

SSHH! DON’T TELL MRS HITCH  

Thank You! 

To Year 4 children for 

their fantastic behaviour, 

spirit and attitude at 

High Ashurst. 

Mr Skinner, Mrs Boyer, 

Mrs Hitch, Mrs Coles, Mrs 

Clarke, Mr Wade, Mr 

Smith, Mrs PH, Mrs 

Ottaway, Mrs Scott.   

 

 

 

We will be moving on to: 

 DT – making our Christmas Wreaths. 

 English – learning how to write Haiku, 

acrostic and free verse poetry. 

 Digestion and teeth in science. 

 Judaism in R.E. 

 

 

We are looking forward to the 
2019 Book Challenges 11th-22nd 

November and beyond! 

There is one single purpose to this 
special time- to encourage a love 

of reading. 

Please bring in your favourite book 
from home so that we can discuss 

why you love it so much. 

 

 

The school council will be promoting 

and running the day. The children can 

wear MUFTI with a theme of either 

spots, bright colours or yellow in return 

for a £1 donation and/or cakes. 

Sorry, but no football or team shirts. 

 

On Tuesday 12
th

 November we 
would like to invite the children to 

wear odd socks for the day, as a way 
of highlighting National Anti-Bullying 
Week and celebrating what makes us 

all unique! 
 


